
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***NOTICE OF TIME CHANGE*** 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

 

October 17, 2023 

 

TO: Members, Subcommittee on Highways and Transit. 

 

FROM: Rick Crawford, Chairman, Subcommittee on Highways and Transit; Sam Graves, 

Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 

 

RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “Running on Empty: The Highway Trust Fund” 

 

The Subcommittee on Highways and Transit of the Committee on Transportation and 

Infrastructure will hold a hearing entitled, “Running on Empty: The Highway Trust Fund” at 9:30 

a.m. on Wednesday, October 18, 2023, in 2167 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

 

This previously noticed hearing was originally scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 

October 18, 2023, in 2167 of the Rayburn House Office Building. The time change is for good 

cause and is done in concurrence with the Ranking Member pursuant to House Rule XI. 

 

For questions concerning this meeting, please email Sean Corcoran, Committee Clerk, at 

Sean.Corcoran@mail.house.gov, or contact the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure at 

(202) 225-9446. 
 
  


